
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Cambridge Township, Crawford County, Pennsylvania, 
will conduct a public hearing on Monday, March 14, 2022, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Municipal Building, 
22530 Electric Drive, Cambridge Springs, Pennsylvania to inform and take public comment on proposed 
Ordinance No. 01 of 2022, an Ordinance amending the 2016 Cambridge Township Zoning Ordinance and the 
Cambridge Township Zoning Map to Rezone Parcels Located in the I-2 Industrial Park Zoning District to the R-1 
Suburban Residential Zoning District.  A copy of the ordinance is available for examination by appointment at 
the Cambridge Township Municipal Building at the address set forth above, by request via email to 
cambridgetwp@verizon.net, or on the Cambridge Township website at cambridgetownship.org.  All persons 
with an interest in the matter are invited to attend and be heard. Persons with disabilities who wish to attend 
the hearing and require an auxiliary aid, service, or other accommodation to participate in the hearing should 
contact the Municipal Building at (814) 398-8327. 
 
CAMBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Debra E. Merritt, Secretary/Treasurer 
Telephone:  814-398-8327 
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